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Answered Prayer! 

 
*Increase in support (still need to 

pick up more) 
*Personal needs specifically an-

swered  
*Bible Institute looks to have 1st 
graduating class in spite of heavy 

attacks from the outside 
*Summer intern continuing to work 

for us 

 
Prayer Requests 

 
*Full-time assistant 
*Finances for our  

projects & nationals 
*Expansion of Bible Institute 

*Financial support for pastor s in 
Colombia and Brazil  

*Bible Institute graduates 
    

July/August 2019 Update 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

 We are very excited about what the Lord is doing through Blind Faith 
Ministries. It’s a continual encouragement to us how the ministry continues to 
make progress despite Satan’s attempts to stop it.  
 
 In early September, approximately 14 students will be getting their grad-
uate certificate from our Bible institute in Uganda. Their faithfulness and com-
mitment to accomplishing this goal has been a blessing both to me and our 
Ugandan leadership. We are looking forward to how the Lord will continue to 
use these men as they wrap up their studies and go further in their service for 
Him. Please keep these men in your prayers.   
 
 A couple of the different churches in Venezuela that we partner with and 
support have exploded in growth in recent months. It is such a blessing to see the 
Gospel flourishing despite the political turmoil that is plaguing the country. Our 
prayer is that God will continue to use the crisis to turn many more hearts of the 
Venezuelan people to Himself.  
 
 Our pastors in Colombia and Brazil still need your prayers and support as 
they work to get their respective church plants off the ground. They are doing an 
excellent job. If finances allow us to do so, I am hoping to make a trip to Cucuta, 
Colombia in the near future to be with Jesus Ochoa and his family and the new 
work they are starting there. In Cuba, Yovany is as consistent and steady as it 
gets. It is a blessing to partner with such faithful men of God.   
 
 My family is doing really well. Our daughter, Beth, started Kindergarten 
last week. Her enthusiasm about school has been quite contagious. Rich Creek 
Baptist will be having the annual Call to Duty Youth Rally on August 17th. We 
would greatly appreciate your prayers for this event and the young people who 
will be attending.  
 
 Our prayer needs, other than those already mentioned above, are for more 
laborers and an increase in our monthly support, and for my son to be saved the 
first time he clearly understands the Gospel. We also would like to request pray-
er for a special unspoken request for our daughter. We will share more details in 
our next update. Thank you for partnering with us. 
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Contact Us! 
eric.e.porterfield@gmail.com 

PO Box 1102, Princeton WV 24740 
(304) 487-5551 or (304) 320-8802 
www.blind-faith-ministries.com 


